From: Jon Brewin 
Sent: 16 October 2015 12:42
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 2 Morrello Close Bicester OX27 8AT [15/01265/F] 

Caroline,

I am able to confirm that I have no arboricultural objections or further comments to make regarding this application.

Regards

Jon Brewin 
Arboricultural Officer 
Environmental Services 
Environment and Community 
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council 

